
 

   

Please ask for: 
 

Wendy Rowe 

Extension No: 
 

4584 

E-Mail: wendyrowe@cannockchasedc.gov.uk  
 
29 September, 2020  
 

 

Dear Councillor, 
 
LICENSING AND PUBLIC PROTECTION COMMITTEE 
9.30A.M., THURSDAY 15 OCTOBER, 2020 (RE-CONVENED FROM ADJOURNED 
MEETING ON 19 FEBRUARY, 2020) 
TO BE HELD REMOTELY VIA ZOOM 
 

You are invited to attend this meeting for consideration of the matters itemised in 
the attached Agenda. Please note the meeting held on 19 February, 2020 was 
adjourned at point 5 in the procedure.  Therefore, the meeting will resume from this 
point.  
 
The meeting is taking place remotely via Zoom due to the Covid-19 pandemic. You 
will receive a separate email with the joining instructions for this meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
T. McGovern 
Managing Director 
 

 
To: Councillors (those in attendance on 19 February, 2020) 
 

Todd, Mrs. D.M. (Chairman) 
Smith, C.D. (Vice-Chairman) 

 
    Dudson, A.   Witton, P.T. 
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